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Traffic Alert: Temporary Closure of Rivers Avenue Median 
Crossing at Dunlap Street 

Construction Begins on the Rivers Avenue at Ashley Phosphate Road Turn Lane Improvements Project  

Charleston County will oversee project funded by the Transportation Sales Tax  

Charleston County Transportation Development has started work on the Rivers Avenue at Ashley Phosphate Road Turn 
Lane Extension project. The Median Crossing across Rivers Avenue at Dunlap Street will be temporarily closed 
until modifications are complete. The closure is expected to start July 20 and last approximately one month.  The 
project adds approximately 900 feet in length to the two left turn lanes on northbound Rivers Avenue that turn on to 
Ashley Phosphate Road.  It also modifies the Rivers Avenue median crossing at Dunlap Street and constructs a new 
median crossing approximately 600 feet south of Dunlap.  

The goal of the project is to help traffic flow by lengthening turn lanes on Rivers Avenue. Construction activities began on 
July 5 and are expected to be completed this fall.  

Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6140.  
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 
 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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